

MJ/DE 24 November 2021

## Dear Parent/Carer

The Scholastic book fair will be returning to Dene Magna from Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> December until Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> December this year. With prices starting from £2.99 and a huge range of approximately 200 titles, this is a great way to help raise funds for the school library and to stock up on some fantastic books to read or gift to others.

The fair can be found in the school library at break and lunchtimes for students to browse with highlights appearing online at <a href="https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases">https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases</a>. This year there are also a range of ways to order and to pay for books: students can still pay with cash at the fair itself, parents can purchase prepaid gift vouchers from the scholastic website for students to spend at the fair, or students can create a wish list at the fair and these books can be ordered and paid for online (please note: with this method there is no obligation to buy all the books on the wish list as you will be inputting the books on to the system!). To pay online please go to: <a href="https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay">https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay</a> where you will be prompted to search by the school name and select the second option in order to add your order to the system and pay, the wish list will then need to be returned to school with the pay online section completed.

In order to make the book fair as safe as possible all books bought will be delivered and distributed immediately after the fair is collected and will need to be ordered and paid for by 1pm on Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> December. Any books bought will then be available for collection by the students in the library from Friday 9<sup>th</sup> December. If you would like to keep any of the books as a surprise for the students, please let me know and I will put them in a bag with the students name on it for you.

Yours sincerely

Maggie Jones

Librarian

Mitcheldean, Gloucestershire, GL17 0DU Tel: 01594 542370 Sixth Form: 01594 838549 website: www.denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk email: reception@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk

Deputy Headteacher: Fred Mitchell
Company registered in England at Abenhall Road, Mitcheldean, Glos. GL17 0DU. Company number 7695544













